## **Register Your Child for the ARNO FUN RUN!**

It's FREE to register and takes only TWO minutes! All students need to **Get Registered!** 

Our Fun Run is Friday, September 28, 2018. This is

Arno's main fundraiser of the year and last year we were able to support the teachers and staff and purchase a new playground structure! In addition, the funds earned from the FUN RUN allowed us to offer assemblies to our children like the STEAM museum, Rory the Lion Leadership Assembly, and the Metro Parks assembly!

## **Register TODAY! Simply click**



the Star.

A student fundraising page will be instantly created.

Click to Share



via email or social media,





Parent who share their student's fundraising page by sending 10 emails average raising \$100, post on Facebook and average another \$50-75. Send 20 emails and raise \$200 + Facebook = \$250+

Online Fundraising Pages raise 3 times more! IT'S FAST AND EASY!

Go to: www.thegetmovincrew.com to Register Today! Family and friends want to help your child succeed. Notify them today!